
 
 
 

 

2023-24 Annual Report 

 

I bring greetings from the fellowship board to all members present here in the Annual general body 

meeting. 

 

It is my privilege to present the chairman's report to the members of this esteemed fellowship 

members.  

 

On the 1st of July 2023, we were 174 chapters and currently we are at 212 chapters meaning we 

have added about 38 chapters as on date which are already chartered.   

 

We have about 9 charters to be issued which were chartered in the convention booth, which means 

our total chapter count is 221 as on date. 

 

Our total member count stands at around ~1500+ as on date.  

 

RMB Fellowship is proud to mention that we have started the Charter Leadership Institute and we 

have successfully completed 4 programs which is well received by the members. We have had an 

average of 60-75 % attendance in the CLI programs.  

1. Social media secrets 

2. Chapter leadership training 

3. Program on Artificial intelligence by a speaker from Sydney 

4. Program on Quality Management Systems 

further we are planning a speaker on 5S in the near future.  

RMB Fellowship conducted the 2nd international conclave in Bangalore between 7th and 9th June 

2024 which was hosted by RMB Bangalore. The program was a great success and members from 

multiple chapters are looking forward to a conclave in their city under the RMB Fellowship banner 

 



 
 
RMB Fellowship also has started a quarterly newsletter, and has released more than 4 news letters 

this year, which includes a special newsletter for the 10th anniversary. so far the advertisements was 

free to all in the news letter. 

 

Thanks to all the members, board members and chapters that has contributed for the growth of the 

fellowship 


